Phi Kappa
Illinois

Greetings from the newest member of
the family.

On the ninth of June twelve alumni of
Chi Delta were initiated into Alpha Chi.

Brothers Behr, C. N. Owen, Hannssen,
Harris, Henderson, Carlson, and Linder
received their degrees at commencement.
All the graduates were fortunate enough
to obtain good positions. Two have gone to Pittsburgh, one to Boston,
and one to Iowa. The others are employed in Chicago and Springfield.
Most of the graduates attended the Senior Ball which is held the first
Monday in Senior Week. It was more spectacular than it had ever been
previously and everyone who attended felt well repaid.

The examinations were successfully weathered and Phi Kappa was
pleased to find out that she ranked second among the thirty-one national
fraternities at Illinois. Sigma Pi beat us by a fraction of a per cent.

Brothers Andrews, Blohm, Frank Leggitt, Fred Leggitt, and Owen
are attending the summer session. In spite of the extreme heat they are
managing to get the best of their work. Brother Andrews is working on
his Master’s degree in ecology.




